
   
 

Dear Contractor,  

 

Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia is asking contractors to join the Avetta network as part of their new 

contractor management program. Starting today, all Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia contractors will be 

required to join Avetta. Honeywell overall is committed to a culture focused on safety, sustainability, and 

environmental compliance. For Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia, it is vital to them for their contractors to 

share those same values. Joining Avetta will help you understand Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia’s work 

requirements, become compliant after completing the vetting process, and remain compliant for ongoing and 

future work.    

 

For more details about this transition, please refer to your e-mail from Tas Mantzaris at Honeywell 

Broadmeadows Australia regarding this requirement and partnership.   

 

To continue working with Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia, you must complete your Avetta 

registration before 11 January 2024 and submit the required documentation.  

 
 

 

 

Or call 1800 502 142, Option 2 

Or Contact Us for assistance 

 

There is a cost to join the program based on the level of compliance required for your business and the type of 

services your company offers.  

 

Please reach out to Kuvinn.Mallar@honeywell.com if you have specific questions about your working 

relationship with Honeywell Broadmeadows Australia. 

 

Thank you,  

Avetta Registrations Team on behalf of Honeywell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register Now 

https://www.avetta.com/contact-us
mailto:Kuvinn.Mallar@honeywell.com
https://pages.avetta.com/honeywell

